From: Hroma, Donald 
Sent: Thursday, February 01, 2018 2:07 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Superfine, Richard
Cc: Mayden, Renee
Subject: RE: Flordia tripp

Steve,

Sorry for the delay, all travelers returned back safely per the schedule. Thanks!

Donald Hroma

Deputy Fire Commissioner

Bureau of Logistics

Chicago Fire Department

3510 South Michigan

Chicago, Illinois 60653

Donald.Hroma@cityofchicago.org
Office: 312-745-4228

Cell: 312-735-2367


From: Hroma, Donald 
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 1:34 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Superfine, Richard
Cc: Mayden, Renee
Subject: Flordia tripp

Steve,

The following members will be traveling to Orlando Florida to conduct a prebuild for 9 new Chicago Fire Department Ambulances procured by the City of Chicago. This trip is from January 17 – 19, 2018. All expense will be covered by Fire Service Inc. Thanks in advance.

Paul Roszkowski

John Clarke

Donald Hroma

Deputy Fire Commissioner

Bureau of Logistics

Chicago Fire Department

